
Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/630                                                        21.01.2022 

  

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil, 

 Subject : Regarding Members inputs on "Discontinuation of the EPCG Scheme 
in the FTP" 

 This has reference to the Stakeholder consultation meeting on “Discontinuation of 
the Export Promotion Capital Goods (EPCG) Scheme  in the Foreign Trade Policy” 
dated 20th January, 2022. 

 We wish to inform you that there were several concerns raised by the EPC’s/ 
trade on Discontinuation of the EPCG Scheme in the FTP. Our Chairman with 
different Panel Chairman’s alongwith Plexconcil official have represented the 
council in this meeting. They have informed to the O/o. DGFT  about the hurdles 
which trade will face if the EPCG scheme is removed from the FTP. 

  

You may refer the Background note of meeting dated 20.01.2022 available for 
download at https://plexconcil.org/public/mailer-documents/Background-Note-for-
meeting-on-20-01-2022.docx 

  

After the several hours of brain storming on this issue, O/o. DGFT is calling for 
further inputs in order to take appropriate decision. Therefore Members are 
requested to submit their inputs only through google 
form https://forms.gle/KenMBNZ97N63x7JSA latest by 24th January 2022. 

  



Please do the needful. 

  

Best regards 

  

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 

Plexconcil 

 


